
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 2/July 12th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

We have had a very busy week in school with so much to celebrate. I am sure all the 

parents of Year 6 and Year 5/6 will agree that the performance of ‘I’m an 11-year-old-

get me out of here!’ was absolutely fantastic. The children did an incredible job and 

we were all thoroughly entertained! A few more emotional milestones ahead for our 

amazing Year 6 children as they spend their final week with us! 

We will also be wishing a fond farewell to a number of staff members at the end of 

term. I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss Davies, Miss Harris, Miss 

Blackbourn and Miss Williams for their hard work with our children. We wish them 

all the very best for the future. 

Please remember that registers will remain open until 9.45am on Monday in line with 

Westfield School. The main gate will open at 8.40am as usual. Enjoy the weekend 

everyone. 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for your 

Diary. 

0020 

➢ Attendance Celebration Assembly 

18th July @9.15am-Parents most 

welcome 

➢ Star of the Day Prize Draw Winners to 

Starbucks with Mrs T 22nd July 

➢ Year 6 Events  

Awards ceremony 18th July 6pm-8pm. 

Leaver’s assembly 23rd July @ 

9.30am. 

 

23rd July-School closes for Summer 
 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB  95.2% 

Y3AM 97.1% 

Y4HH 90% 

Y5MH 90.7% 

Y5/6RC 93.7% 

Y6JS/MD 98.1% 

This week’s winners of the attendance award are 

Y6JSMD-0020 earning extra playtime to be arranged 

with Mrs shepherd and Miss Davies. Well done! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Alexa from Y3NB For really stepping up this week with some amazing maths 
presentation. You really impressed your new teacher as well. 
Fantastic! 

Logan from Y3AM For always being incredibly kind Logan! Thank you, if we can 
choose to be anything in life, we should choose to be kind!  

Sienna from Y4HH For being such a super role model to others and trying extra 
hard this week. Fabulous news Sienna-well done! 

Talia from Y5MH For also showing such kindness to others in school. We are 
really lucky to have you Talia! 

 Josh from Y5/6RC For encouraging others and always being there as a supportive 
friend. We really appreciate you Josh! 

Charlie from Y6JSMD For being so courageous in the school play and providing so 
many laughs to us all. Well done! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers- Alicia, Anais, Leo Y4, Leo Y5 and 

Arthur. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

My class of the week for showing the Emmanuel Way when lining up are Y6JSMD.Thank you for showing 

such a great example! 

My class with the highest percentage of children remaining on the blue door are Y5/6RC on 97%. This is a 

fantastic score! 

Well done to both classes who will be on the benches in Collective worship this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“This is what you are to say to Joseph: I ask you to forgive your brothers the sins and the 

wrongs they committed in treating you so badly.’ Now please forgive the sins of the servants 

of the God of your father.” When their message came to him, Joseph wept.” 

(Genesis 50:15-21) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

Congratulations to Alexa in Year 

3 who has passed her Bronze 

Level 6 Gymnastics! 

Well done-fantastic news! 

Super news as Mia from Year 3 

earns her first Karate belt! 

Congratulations Mia-keep up the 

great work! 

Wow! It was amazing for Mrs 

Shepherd and I to hear from 

Harry in Year 5. Harry has 

been really inspired by his 

science learning and has 

been carrying out 

investigations of his own. 

Make sure to catch up with 

Harry to ask him all about it. 

Thank you for sharing Harry! 


